
August  4,   1972

MEMO-UM

TO:                  All  Library  Board  Members

FROM:              Robert  Dunas,  City  Librarian

SUB`JECT:       Board  Meeting  Cancellation

Because  of  the  difficulty  of  getting  a  quorum  this  month,  President

Butler  has  cancelled  the  board  meeting  for  August.    The  September  meeting

of  the  Board  of  Directors  will  be  held  as  scheduled  on  September  15,  1972.


